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Hershey Symphony Brings Broadway 
Strings to Hershey 
 

The Hershey Symphony Orchestra invites the 

community to Broadway Strings: A Night of Song 

for the Symphony on Saturday, May 17, 2025, at 

7:00 p.m. at the Hershey Story Museum Lobby. 

This exclusive evening features a stunning 

performance by The Broadway Strings, a talented 

ensemble that brings the magic of Broadway to 

life with exceptional classical skill. The Broadway 

Strings features prominent Broadway musicians, 

including Hershey’s own Will Curry, who is an 

accomplished Broadway conductor, violist, 

violinist and teacher. 

Guests will also enjoy a decadent dessert buffet 

with champagne, wine, beer, coffee, and tea, and participate in a silent auction offering 

exclusive items, including theater tickets, dining packages, and more. Proceeds from this special 

event support the Hershey Symphony Orchestra’s mission to bring high-quality music to the 

community. 

Sponsors for this event include UPMC; The Hershey Company; Penn State Health/Highmark; M&T 

Bank; Hershey Federal Credit Union; Hershey Entertainment & Resorts; and McQuaide Blasko, 

Attorneys at Law. 

Tickets are $100 each and are available on the Hershey Symphony website, 

www.HersheySymphony.org. Businesses and individuals interested in sponsorship or donating 

items to the silent auction can also find that information on the site. 
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